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Q.  Further to the response to PUB-NLH-488, has Hydro completed its assessment of 1 

the need for additional reactive power compensation in the Bottom Brook area? If 2 

so, what were the conclusions, and please provide a copy of the study report. If not 3 

when will it be completed? 4 

 5 

 6 

A. The Hydro assessment of the need for additional reactive power compensation at 7 

Bottom Brook is nearing completion.  The final report is expected at the end of 8 

November 2015. 9 


